Happy New Year:
Sisters and brothers: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a Happy New year and welcome everyone back from a much needed holiday. The plant was running full tilt previous to the Christmas shutdown so I’m sure the time off was well needed. It looks as if things aren’t going to slow down for the immediate future so hold on to your hats (so to speak). We have lots of positives to look forward to in 2019 and I will certainly keep the membership abreast as events unfold. Once again Happy New Year and here’s to a very prosperous 2019.
In Solidarity
Dave Thomas
President Unifor Local 707 
